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We support the application for a new Lidl store at Salendine Nook.  That site has been a eyesore
for long enough. Plus it would be nice to have more choice in Salendine Nook.
 
 We for one do not think it will affect Sainsbury's, or the other stores in the Shopping centre
further up the road.  We will still shop at Sainsbury's  It's not just a store to us we count the staff
our friends too.
 
 
 
Yours sincerely
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